
 

 
 
Date: November 3, 2023 
 
To:  Planning and Zoning Commission Members 
 
From: Patrick R. Zenner, Development Services Manager 
 
Re:  Tabling Request – Case # 268-2023 

 
Attached please find a request to table Case # 268-2023 to the December 21, 2023 Planning and Zoning 
Commission meeting.  This request has been presented to allow for Council to determine if an annexation 
agreement would be permitted in lieu of the requested permanent zoning and annexation of the subject 
property. A report seeking Council direction is to be presented at their November 20 meeting.   
 
This is the applicant’s first tabling request.  


